From: Maggie Aguilar
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 7:29 PM
Subject: SCAG: Public Comments Received After the 5pm Deadline | February 2, 2022 EAC Meeting

Dear Members of the Executive/Administration Committee (EAC):

For the February 2, 2022 meeting of the EAC, SCAG received 1 written public comment after the 5:00 p.m. deadline
of February 1, 2022. The comment pertains to EAC Agenda Item No. 2 - REAP 2.0 Application for Advance Funding.

The public comment is now posted on the website and may be accessed here:
https://scag.ca.gov/sites/main/files/file-attachments/eac-020222-public-comments.pdf?1643841920.

Thank you again for your participation and discussion today.

Best,
Maggie
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' Clerk of the Board
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